
Wed.  -  Fri. Nov. 7, 8, 9 Book Fair 

Fri. Nov. 9   1st Trimester Ends 

Tues. Nov. 13  PA Meeting 6:30  

Fri. Nov. 16  Report Cards 

Fri. Nov. 30 Spirit Day 

Wed. - Fri.  Nov. 21, 22, 23 No School -Thanksgiving 

Wed. Dec. 12, Christmas Play at NDA 7:00 pm 

Mon.-Tues. Dec. 17, 18  Santa Shop 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that November tuition is due soon.        

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

PRINCE OF PEACE BOOK FAIR                               

Our book fair will be held today, Thursday and Friday of 

this week.  Parents can shop the book fair after school 

on Wednesday and Thursday, November 7 and 8 and at 

drop off on Friday, November 9.  Prince of Peace will 

receive at least 20% of all proceeds from the book fair.  

This is a great way to enhance your home library and 

help to expand our Prince of Peace Library.  Please sup-

port our book fair.   

BASKETBALL PAYMENT                                             
A reminder to please send in your payment for basket-
ball if your child has signed up to play. The cost is $45 
and can be sent to the office.  

FACTS MANAGEMENT                                                      
A reminder that it is not too late to sign up and pay your 
tuition using FACTS. For this school year only, you will 
not be charged the enrollment fee. For the next school 
year, tuition will need to be paid through FACTS. Please 
go to factsmgt.com to sign up. If  you have any ques-
tions, please contact Toula at tpapakirk@popcov.com. 

BOX TOPS                                                                 

Please keep sending in those Box Tops! Each one is 

worth 10 cents. They help our school buy much needed 

supplies. The class with the most Box Tops by end of 

November will be treated to donuts.  

PLASTIC CAPS                                                       

Please help our school collect plastic caps!  Our amaz-

ing 7th and 8th graders are partnering with Green Tree 

Plastics to make a bench for Prince of Peace made en-

tirely out of recycled plastic caps. Please send in your 

plastic caps from milk jugs, ketchup bottles, water bot-

tles.. anything plastic that doesn't have metal can be 

used.  It takes 200 pounds to make a bench, so please 

tell your family and friends to help us with this collection!  

SPIRIT DAYS                                                              
The last Friday of every month will be designated as 
"Spirit Days" and the children may be out of uniform if 
they are wearing ANY shirt that says POP is fine. Please 
remember that jeans may be worn if they are in good 
condition without holes. The next POP Spirit Day will be 
on Friday, November 30th.  

WINTERFEST                                                              

We are well on our way to preparing for Winterfest 2019, 

which is Prince of Peace’s largest fundraiser of the 

year.  We need your help with our silent auction.  We 

are seeking donations—event tickets, gift cards, new 

merchandise, getaway trips, etc.  If you have tickets, or 

access to them through your employer, friends, family, 

etc., we’d love for you to help us by asking them for a 

donation.  If you own a business, perhaps you could do-

nate something from your business.  Remember, any 

donations will be acknowledged in our program, so it’s a 

great way to advertise and get your product/service out 

to the public. Please remember NO DONATION IS TOO 

SMALL.  For example, consider asking your hairdresser 

to donate a haircut or nail service; your gym to donate a 

short-term membership; your swim club to donate a 

membership; etc. Thank you for your support! If you 

have any questions, please contact Barb Fritz 

(bfritz1@zoomtown.com or 859-468-0909). 

PARENT ASSOCIATION MEETING                                  

There will be a PA meeting on Tuesday, November 13th 

at 6:30 in the auditorium.  Everyone is always welcome 

to attend! 

SANTA SHOP                                                            

Santa Shop will be held on December 17th and 18th. 

More information to follow. 
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